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Report for January 28 Senate Meeting 

 

The committee distributed a survey in late November, 2015 to students about their preferences for 

gun-free zones on campus (attached here and distributed by hard copy at the last meeting). The 

findings suggested significant support among students for several exclusion zones, including 

classrooms, labs, and faculty offices in concurrence with the Senate’s resolution sent to President 

Romo. 

 

The committee has approved a similar survey for distribution among faculty.  We are looking for a 

master faculty email list so the survey can be distributed efficiently.  Any help in procuring that list is 

welcomed. 

 

The committee has also discussed distributing a survey to staff members, and may do so when the 

faculty survey findings are complete. 


